
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
CC: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/11/2016 9:13:33 AM
Subject: Re: Local Bill

This does not appear to be a local bill - meaning that it does not apply to just one county. Did I miss 
something?


Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 10, 2016, at 9:35 PM, Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


S. 1076 (Word version) -- Senator Hembree: A BILL TO PERMIT MAINTENANCE DREDGING BY INDIVIDUALS OF 
CERTAIN EXISTING NAVIGATIONAL CANAL COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENTS AUTHORIZED BY A PERMIT FROM THE 
UNITED STATES ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS PURSUANT TO THE FEDERAL CLEAN WATER ACT, AS AMENDED, OR 
THE RIVERS AND HARBORS ACT.
 
- Went without reference
 
 
Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Office: (803) 734-0082
Cell: (803) 240-1512
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
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